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Martin, February 27, 2009  
 

Dear Madam,  
Dear Sir,  
 

It is a great pleasure to invite your students to the XXXth Students´ Scientific 
Conference at our Faculty, which will be held on April 28-29, 2009.  

 
In order to promote the bilateral co-operation between our institutions, we 

would like to welcome 2 students of Medicine or Nursing from Pécs University 
with their presentations in a special English speaking session of the Conference. I 
would like to ask you to inform and select your students for the participation.  

 

Deadline for application together with abstract is March 25, 2009. Structured 
abstract should be written in English language.  

The on-line application form and more information are available on web site 
http://www.jfmed.uniba.sk/index.php?id=3909.  
 

For any problems please contact Lukáš Murajda, MD, Department of Public 
Health, Jessenius Faculty of Medicine, Str. Sklabinská 26, 037 53 MARTIN, Slovakia 
(e-mail: murajda@jfmed.uniba.sk). Accommodation and board expenses (except 
of travel costs) will be covered by organizers.  

  
 
                                   Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
                                                                      Assoc. prof. Ján Staško, M.D., PhD. 
                                                                        Vice-Dean of JFM CU for PhD Study 
                                                                                      and International Relations  
 


